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Answer to your inquiry 

 

Your request to the Supreme Court remains unclear. Court decisions that have entered into force 

are published online in Estonian at the following website: 

https://www.riigiteataja.ee/kohtulahendid/koik_menetlused.html. A selection of judgments of 

the Constitutional Review Chamber and the general assembly of the Supreme Court have been 

translated into English and can be found online at the homepage of the Supreme Court: 

https://www.riigikohus.ee/en/judgements/constitutional-judgments. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

(signed digitally) 

Liina Reisberg 

Head of the Legal Information and Judicial Training Department 

The Supreme Court of Estonia  
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